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DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL HEALTH
Hazardous Materiats Division
1131 HARBOR BAY PAREWAY, SUITE 250
ALAMEDA, CA 94502-6577

December 8, 1994

Mr. Dennis Carrington
Senior Planner

City of Dublin

P.O. Box 2340

Dublin, California 94568

Subject: American Xtal Technology, 6780 Sierra Court
Suites I & J, Dublin, CA 94568

Dear Mr. Carrington:

The Administrative Conditional Use Permit, issued by the City of
Dublin Planning Department, for the subject site is contingent on
the submittal of a Hazardous Materials Business Plan (HMBP) to
this Department. A revised HMBP was regquested by this Department
in order to fulfill the requirements of the California Health and
Safety Code Chapter 6.95.

This Department received the HMBP submitted by American Xtal
Technology on December 2, 1994. The plan has been reviewed and
with revisions is now acceptable to this Department.

If you have any questions or comments on this issue please
contact me at (510) 567-6781. 7 -

Sincgrely,

(S

Robert Weston
Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist

cc: Jeff Shapiro, Safety and Regulatory Manager
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October 24, 1994

Mr. Jeff Shapiro

American XTAL
v’6780 Sierra Court

Suite I

Dublin, CA 94568

Dear Jeff:

The Alameda County Environmental Protection Division staff would
like to express their appreciation to you for your assistance in
the development and delivery of the generator inspectors training
workshop. Your informal presentation style provided useful
information and also helped to set the group at ease and
encourage questions and discussion of important issues. Thanks
for helping us to make it a success. Best of luck to you in your
new endeavors.

Sincerely,

Edgar%B. Howell III

Chief, Environmental Protection Division

C:
Dr. Morris Young, American XTAL
Paul Smith





